STAGE 3 SCHOOL CAMP TO Berry

Dear Parents/ Caregivers of Stage 3, 28th July, 2017

This is our second note about our end of year camp for 2017. Arrangements and costs are now
finalised.

DATE: Monday 11th December 2017 to Wednesday 13th December 2017.

DEPARTURE: Roll call at school at 8.15am on the Monday and return approximately 4:00pm on the
Wednesday.

Teachers attending are Mr McFadden, Mrs OQostdam
VENUE: Berry Sport and Recreation Centre.

COST: $320.00 (to be paid in full by Friday 24th November 2017)

Cost includes travel, accommodation, food and activities. This can be paid in instalments or as a full
payment. We understand that each family has financial commitments and we are hoping this
flexibility will help.

Suggested payment instalments are as follows;

1st instalment $80 due Friday 25t August (week é Term 3), 2nd instalment $80 due Monday 18th
September (week 10 Term 3), 3 instalment $80 due Friday 27th October (week 3 Term 4), 4t and final
instalment $80 due on or before Friday 24th Nov (week 7 Term 4)

Please note that the payment plan above is a suggestion. You may pay in instalments, or in full.

TRAVEL: By coach fitted with seat belts which must be worn.

NEEDS: A note outlining what students need to bring and what they are not allowed to bring with
them to the camp will be sent out in Term 4 closer to the date of departure.

Behaviour must be of an excellent standard for the entire duration of the camp.

It is expected that parents will discuss with their child the necessity for absolute co-operation with the
staff of the NSW Sport and Recreation Centre and, of course, their own teachers. The school values of
respect, responsibility, fair go, co-operation and excellence will be expected throughout the stay.
Should your child display unacceptable behaviour during the camp, we will have no hesitation in
contacting you to come and collect your child from Berry.

School camp is always so much more pleasurable when everyone aims to co-operate and make a
positive contribution to whatever activity is being undertaken.

Children are not allowed to bring mobile phones, radios, personal musical devices
(e.g.iPods), electronic games, lollies, chewing gum, chips, chocolates or soft drinks.

In a later note, we will ask for dietary and medical details, which are entered online through the NSW
Sport and Recreation Website.

Thank you for your co-operation,

Mr McFadden and Mr Mahoney (Stage 3 teachers) Mr S Williams Principall
Please return to class teacher, with part or full payment of $320, by Friday 25t August 2017.
| give permission for my child class

to attend the school camp at Narrabeen Sport and Recreation Centre from 11th -13th December 2017.

Signed Parent / Caregiver




